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  I am writing to express my opposition to LD 1379 An Act to Require Public Health 
Warnings to Be Posted and Provided by Firearm Dealers and Gunsmiths.
Maine law Title 25 section 2012 already requires a basic safety brochure to be 
included with the sale of firearms as well as a trigger lock demonstration and 
conspicuous posting of information relating to firearm safety programs. Any 
requirements beyond these are completely unnecessary. The proposed requirement 
that firearm dealers or gunsmiths post a propagandized warning sign is nothing more 
than an attempt to demonize and harass those who are engaged in constitutionally 
protected activities. LD 1379 ought not to pass. 


